March 24, 1985
A.I.P.R
F.0. BOX 445, LANE COVE NSW 2044

Dr John Wren-Lewis has suggested that we send you a copy of his paper
about his near-death experience, which induced a radical change in
CONSClOusness {"God consciousness”, "enlightenment" oF peak
experience). John is presently in New Zealand, and is returning to NSW
late this year. He welcomes comment on his paper, either privately (the
AIFR will readdress letters), or as a letter to the AIFR Bulletin.
Should you wish to review John’s article for another publication, we
would be gratetul if you could please mention that copies are available
from the AIFR for $3 (postage included), or $4 Aust (overseas airmail).

John is  an honorary committee member of the AIFR. The AIFPR
{incorporation in progress) is a not-for-profit scientific society,
with a high proportion of professional members, that promotes
scientific study of psychic and other little understood phenomena. We
would welcome your support as a Bulletin subscriber (3 per vyear; $1é4
Australian airmail for 4 issues).
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